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LARA WEISIGER

From: Trish Spencer
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 8:17 AM
To: LARA WEISIGER; Jill Keimach
Subject: Fwd: Letter from Angus MacDonald of 3335 Fernside
Attachments: Scan 206.jpeg

 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Michael Fisher <mlfisher@aol.com>  
Date: 09/19/2016 11:59 PM (GMT-07:00)  
To: Trish Spencer <TSpencer@alamedaca.gov>, Frank Matarrese <FMatarrese@alamedaca.gov>, Marilyn 
Ezzy Ashcraft <MEzzyAshcraft@alamedaca.gov>, Tony Daysog <TDaysog@alamedaca.gov>, Jim Oddie 
<JOddie@alamedaca.gov>  
Cc: apenic@alamedacityattorney.org  
Subject: Letter from Angus MacDonald of 3335 Fernside  

Dear Members of the City Council, 
 

Angus MacDonald’s family has owned the property at 3335 Fernside 
Blvd. (at Fairview) for over 50 years.  He now lives in Maryland.  He does 
not have a computer or access to the internet, so he faxed me this letter 
and requested that I email it to all members of the city council. 
 

(Mr. MacDonald is one of the 6 homeowners who owns property on the 
estuary, and whose property is being excluded from the city council vote 
on Tuesday night because the city is claiming an easement on his 
property.) 
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